
Lets repeal this useless Measure 110 and do something responsible for young folks that works.  One 
encounter with drugs can impair a child for life or kill them. Those making money from drug trafficking 
should be held accountable.  Our young are worth more, lets take care of them! 
 
 
John  
 
John A Rowell 
Grant County Commissioner 
201 S. Humbolt Street 
Canyon City, OR 97820 
541-575-0059 x4009 
rowellj@grantcounty-or.gov 
 

mailto:rowellj@grantcounty-or.gov

